
Timetable 
(Please note that lessons are subject to change but coverage will remain) 

 

Our topics this year are: 

Ancient Egypt, Raging Rivers, First Nations, Eastern 
Europe, Benin and Our Changing World. 

 

Children will need to wear their PE kit to school on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

Titchmarsh C of E           
Primary School   

 
    Welcome to Eagle Owls  

       Year 6 Class of 2022/23 
   Your teachers for this year are: 

Miss Franklin – Class teacher 
           Mrs Mitchell – Thursday afternoon 

Mr Tranmer – PE 
Mme Kernick - French  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
English English English English English 

Book Talk Maths Book Talk Book Talk Book Talk 
BREAK 

Maths 
Spelling/ 
French 

Maths Maths Maths 

LUNCHTIME 
History / 

Geography 
PE PE RE Computing 

Music Science Science   PSHE Art / DT 
Collective Worship 

Class novel 



Year 6 
 

Welcome to Year 6. This is a really important year as it is your last year 
in Primary School. You will be expected to be more independent, take 
on more responsibility for your own learning and as the oldest children 
in the school, we hope that you will strive to set an excellent example 
to our younger children by being good role models. All of this will help 
to prepare you for the transition to Secondary School.  

In Eagle Owls, you will be responsible for organising and taking care 
of your own belongings and making sure you have all the things you 
need ready to learn. Reading books will be required to be in school 
every day.  

You will also get your own planner, which you will use to record your 
homework in. This is really important as you will need to make sure 
you know what to do, as well as when it is due in.  

 

 

Daily and weekly routines 
Every morning, upon entering the classroom, you will be expected to 
hang your satchel and coat tidily on your peg and place your water 
bottle in the box. You will be asked to engage in a starter activity whilst 
we settle into our learning for the day.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These are the things you need to remember each week: 
 
   Tuesday – Come in PE kit. Spellings set and test the following week.  

        Homework due in. 
   Wednesday – Come in PE kit. Piano lessons          
   Thursday – Homework set. String lessons. Brass lessons.  
  
 
Please read at least 5 times a week for at least 20 minutes and sign       
your diary to be entered into the reading raffle. 
 
Keep practising on Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling Shed. This   
year as well as the reading raffle we will be running a spelling raffle. 
You will be entered into the spelling raffle each week if you get all of 
your spellings correct.  
 

If you are worried about anything, please talk to Miss Franklin or any 
member of staff and they will do their very best to help you. 

 

Year 6 SATs 
 
Year 6 will sit their SATs in May 2023 and although they are important, there 
is absolutely no need to worry about them. We will work together to prepare 
during class time and through homework. You will sit tests in the following: 
 

 Reading 
 Grammar, including a spelling test 
 Arithmetic 
 Two maths reasoning papers 

    You will also be assessed by Miss Franklin for writing.  

PLEASE DO NOT WORRY ABOUT THESE TESTS. 
WE WILL WORK TOGETHER THROUGHOUT THE YEAR TO    
GET YOU READY. 


